
 

Michigan Bison Association 

May 2015 

Dear Bison Producer, 

As you may have heard the Bison industry is growing here in Michigan.  We, the board of directors of the 

Michigan Bison Association are working hard to focus on new opportunities to grow our industry here in Michigan, 

create new partnerships and strengthen our relationships with Michigan Bison Producers.  We are focused on 

developing education opportunities for our members, discount and funding models, and fostering a very strong 

relationship with the National Bison Association. 

To make all this work, we need your voice to be heard and for you to participate.  We now hold monthly 

member calls and continue to hold live, highly educational meetings twice per year.  Our website is being 

overhauled and we are working on new more encompassing by-laws to ensure members are more involved and 

we are more current with the needs of our membership and current state regulations.  Our next Educational Series 

and live meeting is August 29 in Cheboygan, MI at the Michigan Bison Bash and Educational Series – Fun for the 

whole family all day long.  Check the web for details on this event, our monthly calls and more. 

We invite you to participate.  By simply filling out and returning the form below you will be part of the 

movement to make Michigan “The place to raise Bison”.  Please see our attached flyer for more information. 

Right now, two people (husband/wife or Owner/employee) can both join for the price of one.  Our annual 

membership fees are $50, however, for the remainder of the year they will be $50 for two people from any one 

ranch operation.  This will include all member benefits and educational opportunities along with the ability to help 

us grow the Bison business here in Michigan. 

We look forward to your joining the Michigan Bison Association. 

Ranch Name:________________________________________ 

Member #1:________________________  Member #2:____________________________ 

Address:__________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:____________________________ email:_________________________________ 

Website:________________________________________________________________ 

Please remit your $50.00 membership fee to: Michigan Bison Association c/o Kevin MacRitchie-President, 

9105 Fish Lake Road, Holly, Michigan 48442 – 313-580-6776 – kevinmacritchie@gmail.com  


